
Radio Control Club of Detroit 
www.rccd.org 

Selfridge Museum Visit 
Ground School 

 
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 

Times: Meet at 6:30 pm for 7:00 

prompt start 

Location: Selfridge North visitor reception 

parking (before the security 

check-point) 

Directions:: I94 to M59 (also know as 

Ross hwy, Hall road, or 20 

Mile) east to Jefferson. South at 

Jefferson and almost 

immediately right into North 

reception parking area. 

Who: RCCD Members and guests 

 

Cost: $4 per person 

 

Once at the parking area, please share 

vehicles to have the minimum number 

entering the base.  Do this by 7:00 pm. 

 

Drivers MUST HAVE: 

• Drivers License 

• Vehicle registration 

• CURRENT proof of insurance. 

Confirm that you have them so you are not 

fumbling at the check point.  You must 

have these or access WILL BE denied.  

Trust me – I know!!! 

RCCD members, Darryll Rohrbeck and Sam Blaga 

are on a team that constructed a full-size replica of a 

SPAD for the Selfridge Museum.  For one of our 

Ground Schools last year, Darryll arranged for us to 

visit the Selfridge Museum to take a look at the 

progress on the construction of a SPAD.  The SPAD 

is now complete.  On Tuesday, June 23rd we are 

invited to return to the Selfridge Museum to take a 

look at the completed aircraft, as well as the other 

exhibits on display there.  By starting early and 

holding it when the days are long, we will have time 

to look at the planes on display outside too. 

Because the museum is inside a military base, 

advanced sign-up for this Ground School is required 

for security reasons.  If you entered your name on 

the sign-up sheet at the last two meetings, just show 

up on Tuesday.  If not, and you would like to attend, 

send an e-mail to webmaster@rccd.org by Thursday 

June 18
th

. 

Please give your full first and last names. 

 

mailto:webmaster@rccd.org

